
 

 

Kirsty Williams AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Education  

 

13 February 2018 

 

Dear Kirsty  

 

At the Committee meeting on 7th February the Committee noted correspondence 

between yourself and a group of supply teachers from Fair Deal for Supply 

Teachers (dated 30 January) which had been forwarded to the Committee for its 

views.  

 

The correspondence requests an update on the progress made since the group’s 

meeting with you in October, regarding pay and conditions for supply teachers. 

Before we can respond formally on this matter, the Committee would very much 

welcome an update on this issues raised in the correspondence.   

 

I look forward to your response regarding this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 


